
 

 

 

Dear Year 1, 

We are writing to see how you all are – we are missing being in school and seeing 

you each day. We hope you have been enjoying the activities we have put on the 

school website. If you’d like you can share these to our Facebook and Twitter 

feeds – we’d love to see what you’ve been up to.  

 

Next week you might want to try reading your favourite book and writing or 

recording a short review. You could even share your review on our Facebook or 

Twitter page. We would have been doing capacity and volume in Maths this week 

so you could maybe try this task below at home. You can find support for this 

task on https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-1/ Please see the video 

“Lesson 4 – Introduce Capacity and Volume”.  

  

 

We have been doing some reading at home. We would like to recommend these 

books for you. Miss Condliffe – James and the Giant Peach by Roald Dahl, Miss 

Whitten - The Hodgeheg by Dick King-Smith. These might be available on 

Audible which is free at the moment.  

 

We hope you are staying safe and well. 

 

From Miss Condliffe, Miss Byatt, Miss Whitten, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Young and 

Mrs Masri 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-1/

